
 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/  99                                                          Dated     2 / 7 / 2019    

 
To 
 
Director (Personnel) 
Bharat Coking Coal Ltd. 
DHANBAD 
 
 
Dear Sir, 

SUB: - Discrepancy in Pension Contribution 
 

We would like to bring to your kind notice that there is a discrepancy in the pension contribution in 
respect of the following executive who retired from BCCL. 

 
Sri. Nilkanth Sharma, EIS 90053315: Pension contribution for the months of September 2010 and 
March 2011 is missing. During this period Sri. N.Sharma was posted BCCL and retired on 31-01-
2012. 

 
You are requested to advice the concerned officials to inquire into this matter and take suitable 
corrective action so that correct pension is paid to the executive. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Regards, 
 

  
P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 

CC 

CMD/DF, BCCL, Dhanbad. 
 

 

 
 
 


